
“Everyone must take time to sit and 
watch the leaves turn.” 
-Elizabeth Lawrence 

We have started the school year with lot’s of fun! We have been busy meeting and making 
new friends, exploring new play areas, and learning the routines of school. We have been 
working very hard on letters, listening ears, and practicing walking in a line in case of 
emergencies. We have only been here for two months, but it is amazing how much we 
have already learned.  
 
So far, we have covered the letters F, N, D, I, P, and K. We have learned counting songs, 
calendar songs, and silly songs. We practice our counting every day because Sneaky 
Squirrel won’t stop stealing our acorns! We have learned about bubbles and how they are 
made. We talked about nutrition and nocturnal animals. We’ve studied deer, dogs, ants, 
insects, and killdeer– just to name a few. 

Having Fun 

We met Mr. Matt’s dog Sky and 
two boy call ducks. We’ve started 
identifying shapes and blending 
letter sounds. We carved or 
colored pumpkins and roasted the 
seeds for snack time! We 
experimented with pressure, 
started number recognition, and 
were introduced to a few sight 
words. Our year is off to a great 
start and we are so excited to 
keep learning! 



In the     
Future... 

We will be talking 

about letters E, B, and 

A. We have fun STEM 

activities planned and 

will hopefully meet 

some more special 

visitors! 
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